Piermont JLMC/Safety Committee Meeting Minutes
Thursday, January 24, 2019

Article 1: The meeting was called to order @ 11:00 a.m. by Chairman Hebert.

Article 2: Chairman Hebert checked for a proper quorum: Chairman Gary Hebert, Selectman Donald
Mitchell, EMD: Bernie Marvin, Treasurer: Heather Subjeck, Admin. Asst., Johnna Bishop. (Supv’s-3,
Employees-2). Improper quorum IAW DOL Lab 600, however, meeting was still held.

Other attendees: None
Article 3: Approve Minutes: October 25, 2018 minutes.

Chairman Hebert asked if there were any changes, none were noted by the members present. He asked
for a motion to approve the minutes which was made by Heather and seconded by Bernie. A voice vote to
approve the minutes was given by all members.

Article 4: Chairman Hebert asked if there were any employee accident(s) to report. None were reported.

Article 5: Chairman Hebert asked if there were any near misses to report involving a town employee.
None were reported.

Article 6: Open Discussion: Chairman Hebert asked if there was anyone who wanted to take the position
of Chairman and no-one volunteered. All agreed to keep the current Chairman.

PD - Nothing

Fire Dept. - Did not attend.

Fast Squad - Did not attend.

Highway Department - Did not attend.

Transfer Station - Did not attend

EMD - Nothing.

BOS Admin - Nothing.

Selectman - Nothing.

Article 7: Any other business: - Chairman Hebert asked if there was any other business and none was
given.

Article 8: Chairman Hebert asked that if there was nothing further he asked for a motion to adjourn.
Motion was made by Johnna and seconded by Heather. All voted in favor to adjourn.

Chairman Hebert advised the next meeting is scheduled for April 25, 2019, at 10:00 am, at the Old
Church. The meeting was adjourned by Chairman Hebert at 10:16 a.m.

Respegtfully submitted,

Gary Hebert
Chairman, Safety Committee




